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Comments: Our backcountry trails are already heavily used by hikers, trail riders, and outfitters. Allowing ebikes,
or any mechanized vehicle for that matter, would be a disaster. Horses and pack animals are easily spooked,
and many of these trails are narrow with uncertain footing. Riders and animals will be put in extreme danger if
vehicles are allowed on these same trails. Additionally, mountain bikes tend to travel at high rates of speed,
making it impossible for them to stop when coming upon hikers or horses. These vehicles DO NOT belong on
these trails. There are already plenty of trails open to vehicular trail users - please do not take away our non-
mechanized trails!



